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Agenda 

1. Welcome 

2. Apologies 

3. Adoption of Minutes of the meeting of previous AGM held on 18
th

 March 2017 

4. Motion to Affiliate with MWDBA for 2018/19 

5. Adoption of Club By-Laws 

6. Required change to the Constitution 

7. President’s Report 

8. Treasurer’s Report 

9. 2017/18 Committee disbanded 

10. Committee Positions – Nominations & Election for 2018/19 

11. Volunteer Positions – Nominations & Election for 2018/19 

12. Presentations 

• Peter Bemrose Trophy – Coach of the Year 

• Paul Harradine Trophy – Player of the Year 

• Tom O’Connell Trophy – Club Person of the Year 

• Presentation of Player’s Player and Coach’s Awards 

• Managers given team trophies/medals to distribute in team groups 

13. Close 
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Sponsors 

Manly Seasiders Baseball Club would like to formally thank the following firms and organisations for the 

generous support during the 2017/18 season.  Without your generosity we would not be able to provide 

the high standard of equipment, safety and facilities to our members. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

Manly Seasiders Baseball Club would like to thank all of our sponsors 

for the wonderful support of the 2017/18 season. 

 

We would encourage all players, parents and friends to continue to 

support the generous firms and organisations who support our Club. 
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Manly Seasiders Committee 2017/18 

Position Name 

President David Gledhill 

Vice President Opens Brent Joyce 

Vice President Live Ball Wendy Stead (ret.) 

Vice President T-Ball & Zooka Paul Gunning 

Secretary Anthony Krohn 

Treasurer Guy Holley 

Committee Member #1 Chris Crotty 

Committee Member #2 Gavin Cupp 

Committee Member #3 Sean Morris 

Manly Seasiders Volunteers 2017/18 

Position Name 

Registrar Hayley Gledhill 

Canteen Co-ordinator Sharon Morris 

Gear Steward – Equipment Paul Gunning 

Gear Steward – Uniforms Sharon Morris 

League Delegate Wendy Stead (ret.) 

Grounds Steward #1 Sharon Morris 

Grounds Steward #2 Paul Lidgard 

Grounds Steward #3 David Gledhill 

Manager’s Co-ordinator Vacant 

Coach’s Co-ordinator Shane Joyce 

Umpire’s Co-ordinator Brian Joyce 

Newsletter Publisher David Gledhill & Anthony Krohn 

Child Protection Officer Mark Stead 

WHAS Co-ordinator Mark Stead 

Member Protection Information Officer Jacqueline Rota 

Website Administrator Anthony Krohn 
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************************************************************************************** 

CALL FOR VOLUNTEERS 

FOR 2018/19 SEASON 
************************************************************************************** 

 

As you can see from the above list, there are volunteers in the Club who are filling multiple volunteer 

positions just to make sure the Club keeps going and the kids can get on the diamond each week and have 

fun playing baseball.  Along with these people we have a fantastic group of volunteer Coaches and 

Managers who give up their time solely to help the kids. 

 

The next two seasons sees a number of our Committee Members and volunteers retiring from their 

duties.  We need quite a number of Club members to offer to help in the roles which will be left vacant.  

Volunteering is fun and you can really make a difference to the Club and the kids.   

 

You don’t need to have a baseball background, just enthusiasm and a goal to get as many kids out on a 

diamond and having fun as possible. 

 

Volunteering doesn’t need to be a big time commitment, it might just be ½ hour here and there during 

the season.  Assistance is always appreciated no matter how big or small. 

 

If you would like to help the Seasiders continue to provide a fantastic, fun and safe sporting environment 

for the kids next season, please contact Anthony at secretary@seasiders.com.au. 
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AGM Minutes 18
th

 March 2017 

 

MANLY SEASIDERS BASEBALL CLUB INC. 

Minutes of the Annual General Meeting 

Held on Saturday 18
th

 March, 2017 at 10am 

John Fisher Park - Abbott Road, North Curl Curl 

 

Meeting Opened:    The AGM was declared open by David Gledhill at 10:06am 

Present:   Attendance list on file. 

Item 1: Welcome David Gledhill, President, welcomed players, parents and valued sponsors 

to the club’s 2016/2017 AGM.  

Item 2: Apologies  Gordon Blinkhorne 

Item 3: Minutes Minutes of the previous Annual General Meeting held on 19
th
 March, 2016 

were adopted as a true record.  Proposed by Brent Joyce and seconded 

by Shane Joyce. 

Item 4: Motion to Affiliate Motion to affiliate with MWDBA for 2015/16. Proposed by Guy Holley and 

seconded by Paul Lidgard. 

Item 5: Club By Laws The Club By-Laws were adopted for the next season. Proposed by Paul 

Gunning and seconded by Anthony Krohn. 

Item 6: Required Change to 

the Club’s Constitution The outcome of the EGM on 18
th
 March 2017 was noted by the AGM. 

Item 7: President’s Report David Gledhill read highlights from his President’s Report. The full version 

was in the printed AGM Booklet. 

Item 8: Treasurers Report Guy Holley read highlights from his Treasurer’s Report. The full version 

was in the printed AGM Booklet. 

Item 9: Committee Elections David Gledhill disbanded the Committee and the President, VP Teeball & 

Zooka, VP Live Ball, Treasurer and the 3 x Committee Person positions 

vacant. 

 Anthony Krohn took over as Chair of the meeting until the position of 

President was re-establish for the new Committee. 
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Item 10: Committee Elections The Secretary had received the following nominations for Committee 

positions prior to the AGM and were accepted in the following manner: 

    President  - David Gledhill (seconded by Julie Gunning) 

    Treasurer  - Guy Holley (seconded by Anthony Krohn) 

    Secretary  - Anthony Krohn (automatic as 2
nd

 year of term) 

    Vice President Opens - Brent Joyce (automatic as 2
nd

 year of term) 

    Vice President Live Ball - Wendy Stead (seconded by Gavin Grant) 

    Vice President T-Ball - Paul Gunning (by ballot) 

   Committee Person 1 - Chris Crotty (by ballot) 

   Committee Person 2 - Gavin Cupp (by ballot) 

   Committee Person 3 - Sean Morris (by ballot) 

Item 11: Committee Elections Nominations in writing for Non-Voting Role positions had been received 

prior to the AGM and have been accepted 

   Canteen Co-ordinator     - Sharon Morris 

   Registrar      - Hayley Gledhill 

   Gear Steward Equipment   - Paul Gunning 

   Gear Steward Uniforms   - Sharon Morris 

   Grounds Steward 1   - Paul Lidgard 

   Grounds Steward 2    - Vacant 

   League Delegate   - Wendy Stead 

   Managers Co-ordinator   -  

   Newsletter Publisher   - David Gledhill/Anthony Krohn 

   Coaches Co-ordinator   - Shane Joyce 

   Umpires Co-ordinator   - Brian Joyce 

   Child Protection Officer   - Mark Stead 

WHAS Co-ordinator   - Mark Stead 

   Website Administrator   - Anthony Kohn 

   Member Information Protection Officer - Jacqueline Rota 
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Item 12: Club Presentations:- 

Life Membership  No recipients this year 

Distinguished Service No recipients this year 

Club Person of the Year 

(Tom O’Connell Trophy) Sharon Morris 

Coach of the Year Paul Gunning 

Paul Harradine Award No recipients this year 

Recognition Awards Special Recognition – Greg Donaghey 

 Services to the Club – The Oakley Family 

Graduating Players No recipients this year 

Team Awards The Coaches/Managers from each team presented their team’s Player's 

Player and Coach Award. 

 U8 Bees:- 

   Harley Gibson  - Player’s Player 

   Toby Morse  - Coach’s Award 

 U9 Leopards:- 

   Gus Goddard  - Player’s Player 

   Liam Lidgard  - Coach’s Award 

 U9 Fires Ants:- 

   Ben Baer  - Player’s Player 

   Chloe Breden  - Coach’s Award 

 LL Zooka Wildcats:- 

   Jai Edwards  - Player’s Player 

   Alex Williams  - Coach’s Award 

 LL Zooka Bobcats:- 

   Lincoln Stead  - Player’s Player 

   Oscar Carberry  - Coach’s Award 

 LL Minor Jaguars:- 

   Chayse Geros  - Player’s Player  

   Kye Timothy  - Coach’s Award  

 LL Minor Hornets:- 

   George Proctor  - Player’s Player 

   James Greer  - Coach’s Award 

 LL Minor Hawks:- 

   Ash Egan  - Player’s Player 

   Louis Stelzer  - Coach’s Award 
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LL Minor Falcons:- 

   Zac Morris  - Player’s Player 

   Curtis Nestlerode - Coach’s Award 

LL Major Eagles:- 

   Ryan Iggo  - Player’s Player 

   Tom Gledhill  - Coach’s Award (joint) 

   Colton Sontrop  - Coach’s Award (joint) 

JL Tigers:- 

   Jack Brigden  - Player’s Player 

   Jordan Nicholson - Coach’s Award 

Individual Awards The games award trophies for each team were given out by the Team 

Coaches/Managers to each player. 

Item 13: Other Matters: Anthony Krohn requested a motion that the Voting Slips used during the 

Committee position voting during the AGM could now be destroyed.  

Supported by Brian Joyce and seconded by Julie Gunning. 

Meeting Closed:  The AGM was declared closed by David Gledhill at 11:20am 
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President’s Report 2017/18 

Well another season ends and I truly hope that you have enjoyed this season of baseball. 

The Seasiders has always been a proud club with many energetic volunteers working tirelessly and 

selflessly so our kids can just turn up and play.  Playing for the Seasiders should always be an honour and 

there is nothing better than seeing our kids play with their mates and wear our uniform with pride.  With 

this in mind, our committee decided to draft the “Seasiders First” club guideline.  The guideline explains 

that any invitational club/district gala days where Manly District (either representative or development 

sides) will not be entering teams, the Seasiders will aim to enter a side with our kids playing for our club.  I 

can speak from experience that wearing a Seasiders shirt and playing with your mates at one of these 

events is great fun and builds an amazing club culture and memories that will last a lifetime.  

Our U10 Leopards (and friends) finished third at the Pittwater Cup back in November behind the super 

strong Castle Hill and the Central Coast rep side.  Our mixed Seasiders team were runners-up in the Curl 

Curl Cup again this year to a very strong Central Coast team.  To all the players that represented our club 

proudly on both these days “thank you and congratulations”. 

The kids all look fantastic in the new training shirts that were supplied through the wonderful support of 

the sponsors that adorn these tops.  Thanks to: 

• Northern Beaches Physiotherapy 

• GoodSpanner 

• Warringah Timbers 

• Freshwater Community Bank 

• Artifex – Studio One 

• All Sports Apparel 

Balgowlah RSL once again supported our club in a huge way with their sponsorship going to purchase the 

ongoing upgrade of equipment and giving us the opportunity to raise even more funds through their 

Thursday evening raffles. 

Display Solutions have donated funds help grow our senior sides as well as the updating of our 

registration signs prior to the season.  Thanks to Gavin Cupp for his ongoing support both financially and 

as Manager and Committee Member.   

We raffled off a fabulous accommodation package at the beautiful Shepherds Gully Eco Resort in the 

Hunter Valley.  I’ve stayed there myself and it is five-star !  Thank you to Ian and Anne from Shepherds 

Gully.  

Thanks also to Dean from Peppercorn Foods for the supply of sausages for the Bunnings BBQ day in 

August. 

To all of our fantastic volunteers that have assisted throughout the season – thank you.  Special mentions 

to a few of those in no particular order: 

Paul Lidgard for line marking every Friday afternoon for the weekend games. 

Sharon Morris for setting up the diamonds and the grounds each week, purchasing the canteen stock and 

looking after all of your uniform needs on what turned out to be 15 different uniform days. 

Sean Morris for organising the Bunnings BBQ day (and thanks to all that helped out on the day as well).  

Sean is also a valued member of our club Committee. 

Paul Gunning for tirelessly working the BBQ all day on the Curl Curl Cup.  Paul also assists in the canteen 

every week with his son Ryan and friend Mark.  Thanks guys for keeping the canteen running smoothly 

and successfully all season long. 
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Our registrar, Hayley, who had an especially hard task this year with the launch of what was a poorly set 

up registration portal.  Hopefully Baseball Australia spend some time improving this over the next few 

months.  Thanks also for your work in the canteen when called upon at short notice and running the Curl 

Curl Cup when I had to be on the other side of Sydney. 

Thanks to our club coaches, assistant coaches and managers, a wonderful group of people who tirelessly 

teach our kids to be the best baseballers they can be. 

Thanks to our players, who turn up each week and give their best.  Our scorers, base coaches, umpires, 

helpers and supporters – thank you for your time. 

We are slowly developing the depth of our baseball club – we now have two teams in the senior winter 

competition and a senior summer league side.  We have 11 club sides in the junior competition, which is a 

great achievement and we hope to see those number grow steadily. 

Finally, I would like to thank a great, longstanding, hardworking champion of the club.  The work that 

Anthony Krohn does every day just to keep this club running smoothly is beyond ridiculous.  Whether it be 

canteen finances, ground set-up, ground pack away, form development and printing, website 

administrator, minute taking at the meetings, photo day organiser, venue booker, raffle ticket seller and 

countless other tasks, you name it he probably does it.  I am sure that the whole club will join me in 

thanking you for all your efforts.  

Sadly, Anthony is stepping down after today – massive shoes to fill.  We will need new volunteers to step 

up to fill some of these hands-on roles.  For those families new to the club, or those who have been 

around for a while and can take on some extra tasks to help out, don’t feel daunted, as it is you guys that 

are the next group that will take the club forward.   

With only four and a half months till next year’s registrations it won’t be long till we are all back doing this 

all again !  Have a great season break and we look forward to seeing all of you back next season. 

 

David Gledhill  

President 
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Team Reports 

 

Bees 

U8 Teeball 

Manager Jessica Forbes 

Coach Gary Highland 

  

 

 

Their first ever season was an enjoyable one for the ten girls and three boys who made up the U8 Bees. 

The team managed to go through the season undefeated – without winning a single game! Such is the joy 

of the U8’s where no one keeps score and everyone makes it home. 

We had three aims for the kids this season: 

• To begin what will hopefully become a lifelong love of baseball; 

• To ensure they learnt the correct techniques of hitting, catching, throwing and base running to 

prepare them for the more competitive years ahead; and 

• To use their involvement in the team as a vehicle to develop their characters – the qualities of 

courage, resilience, respect, teamwork and that mix of self-confidence and humility that is 

essential to help them become better players, friends and citizens. 

At our first game a couple of players were so intimidated about hitting the ball off a tee that they burst 

into tears!  But as we headed into the Christmas break those same players and the rest of the team were 

hitting and throwing with power and confidence.   

Catching for most of our kids is still a work in progress, but that will come next year with more practice. 

There were no standout players in the team, so every child deserves a mention: 

Alana personified one of our team goals – to have fun.  She always had a smile on her face and was a 

consistent performer with both the bat and glove. 

Anika was one of the team’s real improvers.  Her hitting got better and better as the season progressed 

and her catching was also strong.  In one game she got two outs on third base. 
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Carly was the team’s best catcher and one of its top throwers and hitters.  She played particularly strongly 

at first base where she achieved a number of outs. 

Emily was the first member of the team to tag a runner out.  The powerful hitter of the final part of the 

season was unrecognisable from the shy, timid player who first stepped up to the plate in September. 

Georgie was a consistently strong all-rounder, with a long, accurate throw and solid hitting.  She was also 

a great sport who always did her best at training. 

Libby was the team’s best base runner and slider who showed great support for her teammates by 

encouraging them to cheer for each batter from the dugout. 

Maya was a great team player who was always polite and listened hard at training.  A clash with other 

commitments meant she was only able to play for the first part of the season. 

Mia was one of the best positional players in the team who learnt how to cover second base from 

shortstop and back up well from the outfield, while also being a strong hitter 

Milla was tireless at training and did plenty of catching and throwing with her parents at home.  She was 

the first member of the team to be able to catch fly balls. 

Raffy was one of the youngest members of the team who had a smile that never left his face all season.  

He was fearless at stopping balls at pitcher and made great strides as a hitter in the second half of the 

season. 

Ty was a polite and respectful boy who listened hard at training and personified the team goal of always 

doing your best.  He put his body on the line on a number of occasions to stop hard hit balls in the infield. 

Tyler was the team’s most powerful thrower and hitter who got a home run in the final game to cap off a 

strong first season.  He was also the team’s big improver at listening to the coach and being a good team 

mate. 

Zara was one of the team’s best trainers from the first session to the last.  She was polite, respectful and a 

great listener who ended the season with the team’s most accurate and flat throw. 

It was a joy to coach such a great bunch of kids.  Thanks very much to our team manager, Jessica, our 

fantastic group of involved, encouraging and supportive parents and the Seasiders’ Committee and 

volunteers who made the season possible. 

 

Gary Highland 

Coach 
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Owls 

U9 Teeball 

Manager Tennelle Coddington 

Coach Andre Bachelet 

  

 

 

The 2017/2018 U9 Owls season was a memorable one.  It was a Bad News Bears team with the likes of 

Alex Slugger Clarke, Hugh The Incomparable Fairbairn, Rohan Rough and Tumble McDonnell, the Eloquent 

Hazel Coddington, Chase ‘The Negotiator’ Bachelet, the Breden and Searle Dynamic Duos, Zoe Stride-ing 

with confidence, Slider-Base Rex, and the Intimidator Owen Thwaites.  

As we know, it takes a village to raise children, and with the amazing support I received from dedicated 

parents, and our awesome manager Tennelle, my role as the team’s head coach was made easier.  These 

kids brought life, laughter and memories to us all. 

Over the course of the season, everyone showed remarkable improvement in skill development, game 

knowledge, preparation, and most importantly, passion for their team.  It wouldn’t be a Saturday morning 

if there weren’t Owls distracted by birds, planes and balloons floating overhead while their team mates 

were trying to run around the bases, or seeing players making sandcastles from the infield dirt and 

decorating them with blades of grass or losing their hat, bat, glove or sometimes their parents.  However, 

as the season progressed, the players and coach also progressed.  Training became sharper, fitness 

improved, and the pre-game prep work started to show some life.  Catching the ball in the mitt became 

second nature, throwing techniques were being executed, hitting with a sense of authority and purpose 

were clear.  The game was starting to make sense, and each player took pride in what they and the team 

were accomplishing.  Cheering from the bench, catching fly balls, double plays and hitting infield home 

runs were part of the norm now.  Did we leave it a little too late in the season for a playoff run…probably, 

however, we finished the season with strength, sharpness and yes, a little intimidating to others.  Even I 

felt confident in having lively discussions with some of the calls coming from the umpire.   
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This U9 Owl team surpassed all my expectations and their love for the game can be seen in their beautiful 

smiles.  We all played to win, and we all learned how to lose, and it is for this reason that these young, and 

determined kids, will dominate and redefine their generation; bringing grit and hard work back into 

everyday living.  These kids honour me, and I would be thrilled to be a part of their experiences again. 

Go Owls! 

Andre Bachelet 
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Hawks 

U9 Teeball 

Manager Alana Jacobs 

Coach Paul Gunning 

  

 

 

I had planned to take a rest from coaching this year but stepped in to help the Hawks when they were 

looking for a coach and I’m glad I did as I have thoroughly enjoyed the season ! 

Those of who of know my philosophy for junior sport around this age group know that my first goal is for 

the players simply to have fun playing their chosen activity.  The results are secondary as enjoying playing 

a game should hopefully see players disappointed that a season has ended, and eagerly looking forward to 

the next one.  I believe my goal was achieved with the Hawks. 

The Hawks are a mixture of players who had played together the previous season and a few new to the 

game: 

Rocco 

Jack 

Patrick 

Max 

Dan 

Toby 

Teddy 

Jacob 

Charlie 

Sam 

Jonty 

Angus 
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They were a lovely bunch of children to coach and who played together with a great team spirit. 

Due to other commitments, I was unable to be at the last couple of games of the season but was able to 

watch the end of one of those games.  As their coach, but watching from a distance, I was really proud to 

see how well they played.  The batting was strong, and the fielding was faultless.  Everybody in the team 

has greatly improved their skills over the season. 

I’ve previously been lucky to have teams with supportive parents. I was just as lucky this season with the 

Hawks who cheered the team on every week.  

A special thank you to Alana who managed the team so well.  Also, a big thank-you to Mike who started as 

a novice scorer and ended the season as an expert.  

I must also thank the many parents who stepped up to umpire, base coach, cover canteen duties, etc. 

during the season. 

I hope all the Hawks have a good break over the winter and look forward to seeing them return next 

season (which is just a few months away!). 

 

Go Hawks! 

 

Thanks, 

Paul 
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Leopards 

Zooka 

Manager Gary Highland 

Coach Jason Buckley 

Assistant Coaches Paul Lidgard, Dan Johnson 

 

 

With the Leopards completing their second year together adding Ruby and Finley to the team, and it being 

our first year of Zooka, it was wonderful for both Paul and I to have the help of the parents, particularly 

Dan – Ruby’s Dad – who truly delivered as an additional coach for this young team.   

We will always remember our wins this year where the team truly came together in both field and batting, 

but also because the wins were so few and far between this season!  The losses were many but more than 

offset by the team’s willingness to be together and show proper spirit for the game.  For young people to 

wipe off the previous weeks’ loss and get back in the game each week, re-focus at training, find their 

confidence, try new skills, and give their best on game day as a team was truly a privilege and pleasure to 

oversee.   To have that level of persistence in each of players is not just a sports skill, but also a valuable 

skill in life.  It was an honour to be their coach again this year with Paul, and watch the young players 

develop their skills. 

The parents and the team can be proud of the Under 9’s personal development improvement over the 

season along with their commitment to the team, their club, and the sport. 

Zander Highland – from the calling the play in field, to finding his batting style, and improving his fielding 

techniques, Zander helped pull the team together as well as finding his own confidence during this season 

with a genuine ability to comfortably enter live pitching next year.  He has worked hard at training and 

also done his own additional personal training.  Zander has done the hard yards with his team this year 

and this has helped him lift his confidence to a solid level by the end of this season making many 

wonderful hits and executing some great plays in the field to gain outs.  Zander proved he could play every 

position in the field as well as make a difference with the bat. 

Ruby Johnson – the young lady in the team with solid skills, high speed, and strong composure.   This was 

Ruby’s first year with the Leopards but she demonstrated her ability to throw, catch, hit, run, and field.  It 

was Ruby who was instrumental in helping the team to their best win of the season when the pressure 

was on – 1 run behind, with two outs, and full bases – Ruby stepped up to the plate and delivered.  
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Consistent at training and at the games, Ruby played in all positions in the field and by the end of the 

season would connect and make first base in most games.    

Gus Goddard – still the fastest lad with natural ability, sadly he had to leave mid-season to move overseas. 

A truly reliable performer, he could not have been more proud when his team gave him his farewell.  

Team spirit is what makes a great team and Gus was certainly recognized by his team mates when he had 

to leave.  Always arriving to training and the game with a focused attitude, he will achieve great things in 

future years and knows what it means to be a valuable member and part of a team. 

Liam Lidgard – one of the most committed players in the team and always willing of trying new positions 

and techniques including being catcher on the hottest of days to get his eye in. By the end of the season 

was always delivering with the bat sending many of his team mates home. He put in the extra effort at 

every training session as well as outside of training and this produced a significant improvement in all 

aspects of his game throughout the season. Liam is certainly an all-round player who understands the 

strategy of the game and could be a pitcher in the future as he gains confidence and strength in his ability 

to throw. He has proper technical understanding and will achieve great things in coming years as he 

continues to invest time perfecting his game. Liam is ready for live pitching next season. 

Noah Stone – by the end of the season, Noah would connect at least once during a game and get to first 

base.  Noah can be proud of his improvement during the season. He developed his ability to throw using 

proper baseball techniques and improved his catching ability significantly throughout this season.  

Another season in Zooka will see him shine, improve his skills, and confidence. He can comfortably enter 

another year of Zooka and see success next year. 

Monty Buckley – whilst being the youngest player in the team, it is always a pleasure to watch the 

outfield step back when Monty comes up to the plate. His big hits, his ability to catch a hard and fast ball 

in the glove, and his support of his team mates is the making of a fine young future player.  Strong in the 

infield and comfortable in the outfield, he is hard to get past. Whilst he can work harder on his batting, 

when he connects, the ball really moves.  With more training and greater focus on batting as he grows, he 

will make an easy shift to live pitching next year. If he sticks with the game he could be a pitcher in years 

to come.  

Chase Murray – always reliable with the bat and certainly keen to be in the outfield, Chase developed a 

good arm this year to get the ball back from outfield.  Whilst he needs to improve his catching, he was 

responsible for getting many of his team mates home by connecting regularly and often sending the ball in 

the outfield to gain multiple bases. A great team player, and really gaining focus, he will enjoy another 

year of Zooka next year and do very well. 

Finn Claire – one of the strongest players in the field, he can field a hard ball well and return it fast.  When 

Finn has his focus, he can connect well with the Zooka ball often resulting in some great plays. Equally in 

the field he can execute fast decisions to result in an out. Finn is happy to play any position in the field 

well, from catcher to outfield.  Finn can be proud of his game development this year and deserves genuine 

credit for it, especially learning how to predict where a batter will place the ball when fielding.  With his 

focus and positive approach to the game, he will be a true performer in the future and is certainly of 

sufficient confidence for live pitching next year. 

Noah Zingsheim-Smith – always keen to better understand the technical and strategic aspect of the game, 

he showed a wonderful willingness to give all field positions a go, including catcher, although he is very 

effective in the infield.  Noah develops confidence as he develops greater understanding of the game and 

we saw his game improve each week as he learnt more.  By end of season Noah would consistently 

connect with the bat and often would play the field well to be smart enough to get home too.  Noah 

should advance next year to live pitching. He has shown great focus this year and as a more strategic 

player (rather than confidence driven), he is ready. Noah’s understanding of the game and skill is at a level 

that he should progress, especially if he puts in some batting practice in the off season.  

Hendrix McKay – made significant improvement with the bat during the season but still needs to work on 

his fielding skills to be a good all-rounder.  Hendrix is the “lefty” in the team and by the end of season 
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would connect with the bat and make it to first in most games.  He understands the game and will enjoy 

Zooka next year with strong foundation skills to work on and build both his confidence and ability. As his 

catching and throwing improve he will get the best of the game in future years and he has shown he is 

willing to work on his skills to improve this season. 

Kasper Lowe – a real confidence player, Kasper improved throughout the season and invested with 

additional personal training.  Kasper would often field a ball first time and as his arm improves along with 

strategic thinking of the game, he will be excellent in the field.  He overcame a tough start in batting to be 

connecting and making first base in most of the games towards the end of the season, a real testament to 

his persistence to perform in the game. Kasper will enjoy another season of Zooka with his foundation 

skills in place to perform extremely well next year. 

Finley Forbes – this was his first year at baseball and quickly learned the skills to be effective with both 

the bat and in the field.  Finley has natural ability, is not afraid of a fast ball, and made some good hits 

throughout the season on game day.  Another year of Zooka will lift his skills and help him to relax in to 

the strategic parts of the game to know the plays.   Finley has great foundation skills for future years.  One 

of the better players when focused, despite it being his first year.  Great effort Finley! 

Thank you to the team for working with Paul, Dan, and I as coaches this year.  Thank you to Alan as 

referee and all the scorers who helped throughout the season.  Special thanks to Gary our Manager who 

continued to help us despite coaching another team this year. It is an interesting time for the team, where 

some must advance and others can enjoy another season of Zooka to build their confidence.  The players 

really developed throughout this season, showed great confidence and persistence, and are becoming 

proper young sports-players who value their team mates.  No matter what the team does next year, I am 

certain the players will always remember their time in the Leopards – a true team.  

Go the Leopards! 
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Lions 

Zooka 

Manager Demelza Porteous 

Coach Mark Gibson 

  

 

 

The 2017/18 Seasiders Lions Had a bit of a rollercoaster season; some early, confidence boosting wins, 

followed by a few losses, and finishing off the season with some free flowing baseball – totally stress free 

once we were out of playoff contention. 

Even though the entire team were new to the Zooka machine, never did they look out of place.  Batting 

with confidence from 1 to……12 (!), it always took some pretty good pitching, or outstanding fielding to 

get our little Lions out…..usually! 

Our fielding also improved, with commitment and confidence levels growing game by game. Some great 

catches, double plays and strong throws made us look pretty darn good……at times.  

The Lions had 3 players selected to represent Manly Warringah in the Rookies Cup – Ben Baer, Harley 

Gibson and Luka Simmons – Congratulations, guys! 

The biggest positive of the Lions is our room for improvement and the prospect of moving into our 2nd 

season of Zooka without losing anyone to live pitch.  We did “sometimes” struggle with our focus and 

concentration levels at trainings as well as games, so it’s exciting to think about what we could achieve 

with more experienced and mature heads on our shoulders – a year older and wiser. 

All in all, it was a fun development season for the guys, and I am already looking forward to next year! 

In no particular order, here are the Lions! 

Luka M: Pocket rocket! One of the quickest over short distances in the whole team.  Zippy in the field and 

zippy between bases!  Even though Luke is the youngest on the team, he already has a great foundation in 

baseball – I look forward to seeing what next season brings. 
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Sebastian M: Possibly our most consistent team member at the plate – getting on base with amazing 

regularity.  Seb has a good eye for the ball, and a lot of potential as a Lion for next season! 

Chris: Chris is the resident comedian for the Lions, always bringing his unique sense of humour to the 

team. Chris plays with a smile on his face and always gives his best for the team. His improved play will 

also benefit the team next season. 

Sam: Plays with absolute freedom and “swings for the fences”.  A wonderful team member who puts 

everything into his game – doing his best in every inning, and happy to try new positions around the field. 

Luka (Bazooka): Joined the team having never played any level of t-ball or zooka at all – Finished the 

season as he started it; hitting home runs!  Significant improvement showed throughout the season –

rewarded by selection in the Manly Warringah Rookies Cup squad!  Congratulations! 

Ben: One of the natural leaders, and more experienced members of the Lions, Ben’s dedication to the 

team.  Lots of chatter in the field a safe glove, and with one of the biggest swings in the entire league, Ben 

was always a danger to any team that we played. Ben was rewarded for his hard work by being selected to 

represent Manly Warringah in the Rookies Cup.  Well done Ben. 

Harley: Harley has the toughest job on the field; being the Coaches son!  That means he has to work extra 

hard to get any plaudits or praise from his Dad/Coach.  Luckily Harley takes this in his stride and loves 

working hard for the team at trainings and games – with homeruns and slick infield plays bringing him the 

most pleasure.  Harley was also selected to represent Manly Warringah in the Rookies Cup – good luck! 

Super proud of you!   

Hugh: A naturally talented ball player, Hugh had some great moments, both with the bat and in the field. 

Always keen to take on a pivotal role within the team, and to make a difference.  

Harry: Harry has one of the best baseball brains on the Lions squad.  Always keen to learn more about the 

game, and even teach his coach a thing or two!  Always leaving some piece of equipment behind at 

trainings or games � 

Lachlan: Lachy’s friendly and smiling persona hides a competitive bulldog when he gets on the diamond! 

When Lachy switches on, he has the ability to make important plays from anywhere on the park.  A keen 

2017/18 Lion. 

Coen: One of the keenest Lions this season!  Keen to swing, keen to get on base, keen to run, keen to 

field, keen to make plays, but most importantly Coen is keen to improve.  A great and polite team member 

and a delight to coach. 

Mack: Mack joined the Lions mid-season without any baseball experience but that didn’t stop him 

jumping in feet first – rarely missing a training or game.  Lots to focus on, but with hard work Mack has a 

good base to work on improving his baseball skills for next season.  

A massive thanks to Demelza for managing the team.  Organizing the parents to turn up each training and 

game, drilling them into various roles, and reminding them of the fruit roster (which I missed, not once, 

but TWICE!  The second time, Demelza rushed off and organised a replacement fruit refreshment for the 

team at last minute!!), plus scoring and everything else that goes with the job.  I’ve been lucky so far as a 

coach to have great managers make the team look good, and this year is no different, so thanks to 

Demelza. 

Thanks also to the parents, for their help at training and games.  Special mention to Eric Baer, who was 

invaluable to the team this year – both at trainings and games.  Some extra special thanks also to Nick 

Baer who, in his own time, helped our team out greatly at both trainings and games!  Nick would always 

ask how he can help the guys out –with drills, base coaching, swing correction, etc.  Nick was so valuable, 

not only due to his experience as a current Manly Warringah representative player – but at times I think 

he was the only one of the coaches that could actually speak the same language as the monsters 

awesome kids on the team.  
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Pumas 

Zooka 

Manager Jacqui Rota 

Coach Glen Rota 

Assistant Coaches Eamon Grattan-Smith & Craig Paull 

 

 

Well there were many coaches that  worked with the Puma’s this year and before I go any further I would 

like to give thanks to all those that put in plenty of their own time to help these young Puma’s to get to 

where they were at the end of the season. 

Glenn was a huge help at training and on game day.  He took on the main role of game day leader and did 

a great job in keeping the boys in line and rotating smoothly.  Thankfully Eamon put his hand up to assist 

as he brought along his fabulous knowledge and skill of the game.  Craig, while new to the game happily 

helped out as a fantastic base coach.  Shane Joyce also gave up every second Friday to lead the drills and 

to improve the skills of this bunch of relative newcomers. 

The Pumas had many newcomers to the game of baseball this season with Joss, Ike, Jack, Jordan and Flynn 

all friends from outside baseball but bringing a closeness to the team that set it on the right path for the 

year, not only that, they picked up the game really quickly with some very high skill levels and strength in 

their hits. 

Brodie and Tom Wyllie both came up from Tee Ball and did a great job in developing greater skills in new 

positions with Brodie performing amazingly at catcher as the season progressed.  Tom also brought along 

his friend Lenny who was another enthusiastic newcomer to the game.  Lenny had a great first season and 

I hope he keeps that energy up for many more seasons to come. 

Alex, Tom Wright, Mark, Rhys and Ewan were all returning for a second year of Zooka and while it might 

have been a disappointment that they were unable to play live pitch I believe that they would have had a 

more enjoyable season working on developing some of the fielding and batting skills this year without the 

pressure of pitching. 

The Puma’s had more than a few good wins throughout the season and pushed all the top teams to the 

last out, showing effort against teams with far more experience in their sides.  This pleased all of the 

coaches and it was great to see you progress game by game. 
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Thanks to Jacquie for her role as manager and dugout boss.  Not only getting you all to the right ground 

each week but leading the cheering when needed. 

Also thank you to all the parents that I haven’t mentioned that helped this team through the year either at 

training, umpiring or at the games when the regular crew were away.  

Hope to see you all back again for another year of ball. 

 

Dave 
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Bobcats 

LL Minor 

Manager Wendy Stead 

Coach Mark Stead 

  

 

 

Another great season for the Bobcats finishing third on the ladder.  This was a fantastic result for a first 

year live ball team.  The players learned important live ball skills this year and have a good foundation for 

their game next year.  Thank you to Scott and Eric for help in training and John for game day base 

coaching.   

The Bobcats are (in alphabetical order): 

Aaron: trained hard to improve his core skills and showed good discipline at bat 

Dylan: trains hard, plays hard and was very solid across the diamond 

Gus: made a couple of slick plays at second and showed good decision making at third 

Hudson: nice work from the mound and was very handy with the bat, plenty of RBI  

Jai: solid effort in training and games and made some good cut out plays to second  

James: made strong gains this year in batting and pitching and some great plays at first  

Kaden: big step up and handled it very well, high skill level and lots of potential  

Lincoln: great team player, strong performance in pitching, batting and pivot  

Matea: lovely work at first and packed considerable heat from the mound  

Nick: played several infield positions all extremely well, was solid all season at pitcher   

Oscar: developed considerably as a catcher over the year with great glove work, performed well as lead 

off bat  

Orson: very quick between the bases and showed incredible reflexes and speed behind the plate 
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Hornets 

LL Minor 

Manager Stephen Proctor 

Coach David Greer 

Assistant Coach Andrew Schaper 

 

 

The Hornets of 2018 were largely a mix of the Hornets and Hawks teams from prior years and much 

thanks is due to both Shane Joyce and Paul Gunning for the great development work each has provided to 

the kids from T Ball through to Minors.  

This season has been a special one with a combination of high performance baseball on the field plus the 

formation and development of great friendships between many of the players and parents off the field. 

During the regular season, the Hornets were defeated only once and were the standout team in the 

league for both pitching and fielding with the lowest runs allowed by a significant margin.  Our batting was 

also strong, with the second highest number of runs posted by any team. 

Five of the Hornets were selected for representative play during the year being James Peel, James Greer, 

Garrett Schaper, Austin Holley and Oliver Ferguson.  James Peel, James Greer and Garrett Schaper were 

also selected in the All Stars team. 

Highlights by player are as follows: 

Garrett Schaper – had an excellent all round season as the league’s premier lead-off batter, an 

outstanding utility infielder and his development into a high quality pitcher 

James Peel – “Peelo” was the dominant pitcher in the league and acquitted himself very capably at both 

1st base and in batting 

James Greer – was instrumental in the team’s success as the starting short stop, number two pitcher and 

number three batter 

Oliver Ferguson – the team’s “Mr RBI”, Oli was a huge success at the plate with key hits all through the 

season including consistent contribution in the big games 
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Ryan Barnes – our new recruit from Warringah, Ryan played a big role as the team’s starting catcher, 

number five hitter and was a role model to others in his maturity and professional approach to the game 

Austin Holley – a very consistent and high quality player, Austin played a key role in the team’s success 

again this year, led by his outstanding defensive play as a pivot infielder and a high quality pitcher 

Lorenzo Marrable – had an exciting season including match winning hitting performances in two key 

games against the third placed Forest Dodgers 

Louis Stelzer – one of the most popular players in the team with a unique flair for getting on base 

regularly in big games, Louis was equally appreciated by the coaching staff as a fantastic kid to have as a 

Hornet 

Jaxton Hotchkiss – was the Hornet’s "Rookie of the Year” and successfully translated his natural 

athleticism into fielding prowess spanning right field, 2nd base and catching 

Jarred Burland – a long term Hornet, Jarred played a key role for the team again this year that was 

highlighted by his excellent infield work at both 3rd base and short stop 

George Proctor – a talented all round player, George excelled this year at both pitching and hitting with a 

professional approach to the game and the universal respect of his peers and coaches 

Will Vanover – a charismatic and popular member of the team , Will made an important contribution to 

the Hornets success with strong performances in both catching and base running  

 

David Greer and Andrew Schaper 
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Eagles 

Eagle League 

Manager Kellie Tindale 

Coach Simon Egan 

  

 

 

This year the Eagles have been in a very tightly contested competition.  We beat every team in our 

division and also lost to all teams in our division. We have had many close matches where we only lost or 

won by a few points. It was great to see players who have been playing for many years playing alongside 

players new to baseball and everyone having fun. We have tried to combine the joys of baseball with 

training hard and diligence.  

The team: 

Hugo:  Hugo has been a superstar catcher this year taking on the role with gusto. His consistent hitting has 

also been a huge highlight of his game this year. The improvement he has made this year has been 

unbelievable. Hugo gets my most improved award. 

Ash:  Ash has been a strong pitcher and batter for our team this year. Often we have had to rely on him to 

get us out of a tough situation and he has calmly taken control of the game. He has also been super solid 

on first base picking a lot of throws out of the dirt to get a much needed out.  

Harry:  Harry’s passion for baseball is evident and his heart for other players makes him a wonderful asset 

to the team. His batting has seen a massive improvement this year and he has been a solid backup closing 

pitcher for the team when needed. Harry gets my encouragers award.  

Curtis:  Curtis has been an amazing pitcher for the team this year. He started the year catching and then 

moved to pitching, as we needed pitchers. He has also been solid at short-stop and first base. Curtis gets 

my versatile player award.  

Jaylen:  Even though he has only been playing for a few years, Jaylen has taken to baseball with 

enthusiasm and his diligence is evident. He has been an amazing relieving pitcher and in our last game hit 

the canteen from M3 with a massive hit.  Jaylen should be proud of his attitude, contribution to games 

and leadership amongst the group.   
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Deon:  Not to be overshadowed by his older brother, Deon has also shown amazing coach-ability and love 

for baseball. Deon has been a solid infield player, often playing at 2nd and 3rd base. He has also filled in at 

catcher and been very reliable. Deon gets my most improved infielder award. 

Oliver:  Oli was a new addition to the team half way through the season and has fit straight into the team 

with no problems. He was exactly what our hitting line up needed (another slugger). He has been fantastic 

at centre field with his strong arm and shocked the coaching staff with his amazing ability to adapt to the 

role of catcher so easily, throwing someone out at second base on his first attempt. Oli receives an award 

to acknowledge how pleased we are to have him join our team and the super slugger award. 

Gabriel:  Gabe has shown his love for baseball this year by playing both Saturdays and Wednesday nights. 

He is a strong batter, getting some great hits throughout the season mixed with his fast and aggressive 

base running. He has been an amazing closing pitcher for us, saving us from a loss in the last innings more 

than once. Gabe gets my best closing pitcher award. 

Dominic:  Dom has played as a keen team member this year, striving to develop his skills. He has often 

combined his fast running with a much-needed bunt. His hitting has also seen growth in training and his 

kind attitude towards others had been an asset. Dom gets my award for reminding players to have fun. 

Cooper:  Cooper being new to baseball has developed many of his basic skills this year from hitting to 

throwing. Cooper now looks very solid in the batter’s box and even hit a deep double base hit at the end 

of the season, which caused our whole bench to stand and cheer him on. This was a beautiful moment in 

our team to see all players supporting him. Cooper gets the ‘stand and cheer’ award. 

Thijmen:  Thijmen is new to baseball this year and has come a long way which is pleasing to see. He has 

developed a long fast throwing action, which may cause him to be a great pitcher in the future. He has 

overcome feeling worried about getting hit by a pitch, even though he has been hit five times this season. 

Thijmen gets my ‘watch out’ award both for his amazing throw arm and the most hit player. 

Tyler:  Tyler loves the game of baseball and is a quiet, hard-working member of the team. Everyone enjoys 

seeing him play because of his wonderful attitude. The team can always rely on Tyler to have a quality at 

bat. He has been a solid infielder this season for our team and he receives the QAB (Quality at bat) award.  

Rory:  Nothing seems to phase Rory and his love of the game is obvious. Rory has developed his throwing 

action this year and had some good hits at training this year. He quietly takes all coaching on-board and he 

gets the ‘loves baseball’ award. 
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Panthers 

Intermediate 

Manager Sarah Mills 

Coach David Gledhill 

Assistant Coach Bob Butcher 

 

 

The Panthers took the big step up to Intermediate league this year and they have done so with a great 

deal of energy and skill.  While most played during the week in the Midweek LL Majors competition they 

also fine-tuned the art that is the game of baseball, mainly stealing, leads and pick offs on our weekend 

games. 

These boys are really good baseballers but what they really exceled at was talking!  Yes, these boys can 

talk.  From the moment they start ambling along to training the conversation begins, as more arrive the 

talk gets louder and more excitable.  At least they talk a lot about baseball, like who is their favourite 

player, who has the best glove “I would swap my heart of the Hide for Aluve’s A2000”, Who has got the 

best or newest bat and even someone talking up the Giants chances next year!!! 

Earlier in the season talk was quite often about girls and what did not help from the Coach’s perspective 

was that we trained on M5 down near the netball courts on a Tuesday evening the same night and time as 

the mid-week netball comp.  Very distracting but always a good topic for the boys to start the next topic 

of conversation. “Is that your girlfriend Jackson?” “I think she is waving at you” 

Warm ups for some were seen as a time to get those jaw muscles limbered up with little concern for all 

the other limbs used during a game of baseball. 

Special mentions go to River and Toby.  When one of these two were unavailable at training you didn’t 

hear much from either but when together gee things were a lot noisier.  

Jackson and Kane will make great radio DJs as there is never any “dead air “when they are around.  

To all the “fortnight” talkers – Tom, Zac, Luke and Max if it’s not enough hearing them for about 5 hours a 

week at games and training I get to hear them talking over the PlayStation at home as well!  

Sam – New to the team and the game of baseball but had no problem during the game to walk up to the 

mound for a chat with the pitcher!! 
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Dan – He will just talk to anyone.  

Then there is Will, while not the big talker amongst this group it is his dugout manners that stood out for 

me.  Every week on game day without fail he left his open kit in the middle of the dugout near the 

entrance for us all to walk over.  I can only imagine what his room must be like. 

Some huge thank you’s go to Bob and Dwayne for all their help at trainings and on game days.  I really 

appreciate the assistance given, with all the chatter it was hard for us to get ourselves heard most of the 

time.  Also, thanks to Hayley for training the boys when I was away and as dugout supervisor.  

To Sara and Emily – you were absolutely amazing in all that you did for the Panthers this year.  From 

scoring, pitch counting, organising the team to be there every week and all those other countless jobs that 

you two performed, it was you guys that kept the team glued.  Thank you ! 

Finally, congratulations to the Panthers this season you guys were great.  Minor Premiers, five players 

making the LL Major Manly side and a really good bunch of young men to coach.  This is shown by the fact 

that everybody got to pitch at some point during the season.  You don’t get the chance to do that unless 

we all work as a team.  

Enjoy the next 6 months and I hope to see you all back in September. 

 

Dave Gledhill 
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Tigers 

Junior League 

Manager Gavin Cupp 

Coaches Greg Donaghey/Brent Joyce 

  

 

 

By the time this report was due our season just started to get serious.  We had just lost a hard fought 

match against the North Sydney Bears 11-12 in a very strong all round performance, particularly with the 

bat.  We are a big chance to finish the season in 4th spot and have a crack at the semi-finals. 

As coaches, one of the most pleasing aspects is to see a real improvement in our player’s ability and their 

application, and this season the Tigers have definitely improved their game.  The trainings have been a 

mixture of Greg yelling drills driving any mixture of activities and Brent’s calm one on one tuition with 

Gavin assisting at all times.  A great balance for the boys to learn and develop. 

Whatever outcome the season has in store for the Tigers, we believe it has been a great season & we trust 

all involved have had some fun and learnt a bit more about the game of baseball. 

The Tigers welcomed Max A, Noah, Charlie, Hamish and Lochie who were playing baseball for the first 

time and they have adapted very quickly to pick up what can be a complex game at times. Well done boys. 

These guys teamed up with our experienced Seasiders in Boston, Jack B, Jack D, Jared, Jordan, Max B and 

Ryan to form the Junior League Tigers. 

A big thank-you to Gavin as our Manager, all the Scorers (Rosemary, Lynette & Wendy), the pitch counters 

& all those that helped throughout the year.  Also thanks also to all the parents for participating & driving 

the kids everywhere (a 7.30am start on a Saturday or a Friday arvo training deserves a thank-you from the 

boys). 

I would also like to thank the club, particularly Dave our President for his support this season. 

Thanks, 

Greg & Brent 
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Eagles 

Open League 

Manager B. Joyce, S. Joyce, J. Allan, J. Nicholson 

  

  

 

 

The Open League Eagles this season were: 

Blake Coppell, Kelly Steinhauer, James Nicholson, Shane Joyce, Brent Joyce, Jesse Welsh, Jesse Kemp 

Segin, Joshua Allan, Sean McGee, Thomas Morison, Aaron Gunning, Zach Barnao, Lachlan Martin and 

Mary Joyce (Scorer) 
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2017/18 Honour Roll 

 

 

  

First Name Last Name
2017/18 

Team

No. of 

Games
First Name Last Name

2017/18 

Team

No. of 

Games
First Name Last Name

2017/18 

Team

No. of 

Games

Ryan Iggo Tigers 200 Jack Brigden Tigers 75 Gus Goddard Leopards 45

Jack Donaghey Tigers 150 Ash Egan Eagles 75 Charlie Robertson Tigers 25

Jared Cupp Tigers 150 Hugo Tindale Eagles 75 Hamish Longfellow Tigers 25

Toby Skelton Panthers 150 Tyler Misciagna Eagles 75 Lochie Keenan Tigers 25

Tom Gledhill Panthers 150 Willem Vanover Hornets 75 Max Ambrosoli Tigers 25

Zac Morris Panthers 150 Dylan Simmons Bobcats 75 Max Moran Tigers 25

Jarred Burland Hornets 150 Gustavus Warner Bobcats 75 Noah Henzlik Tigers 25

Jordan Nicholson Tigers 125 Jai Edwards Bobcats 75 Archie  Mather Panthers 25

Jackson Taylor Panthers 125 James Lander Bobcats 75 Max Paull Panthers 25

Gabriel Clemmett Eagles 125 Chase Murray Leopards 75 River Marney Panthers 25

Harry Coddington Eagles 125 Finn Claire Leopards 75 Samuel Ifopo Panthers 25

Austin Holley Hornets 125 Liam Lidgard Leopards 75 Cooper  Franks Eagles 25

Garrett Schaper Hornets 125 Monty Buckley Leopards 75 Dominic Garner Eagles 25

James Peel Hornets 125 Zander Highland Leopards 75 Thijmen Koning Eagles 25

Aaron Krohn Bobcats 125 Benjamin Baer Lions 75 Jaxton Hotchkiss Hornets 25

Boston Stead Tigers 100 Lachlan Scholfield Lions 75 Ryan Barnes Hornets 25

Daniel Mills Panthers 100 Alex Williams Pumas 75 Finley Forbes Leopards 25

Kane Flew Panthers 100 Ewen Scholfield Pumas 75 Ruby Johnson Leopards 25

Luke Donaghey Panthers 100 Mark Fichmann Pumas 75 Coen Reid Lions 25

William Jeremiassen Panthers 100 Hazel Coddington Owls 75 Hugh Richter Lions 25

Curtis Nestlerode Eagles 100 Max  Burke Tigers 50 Luka Matwejev Lions 25

George Proctor Hornets 100 Deon Salameh Eagles 50 Luka Simmons Lions 25

James Greer Hornets 100 Jaylen Salameh Eagles 50 Mack Chisholm Lions 25

Lorenzo Marrable Hornets 100 Rory Hollinsworth Eagles 50 Sebastian Matwejev Lions 25

Louis Stelzer Hornets 100 Hudson Carberry Bobcats 50 Flynn Brain Pumas 25

Oliver Ferguson Hornets 100 Matea Stead Bobcats 50 Ike Nagy Pumas 25

Kaden Cupp Bobcats 100 Orson Reid Bobcats 50 Jack Paull Pumas 25

Lincoln Stead Bobcats 100 Oscar Carberry Bobcats 50 Jordan Stocks Pumas 25

Nicholas Baer Bobcats 100 Hendrix McKay Leopards 50 Joss Grattan-Smith Pumas 25

Rhys Mulveny Pumas 100 Kasper Lowe Leopards 50 Lennox Young Pumas 25

Noah Stone Leopards 50 Angus Murray Hawks 25

Noah Zingsheim-Smith Leopards 50 Dan Atkinson Hawks 25

Oliver Waddington Leopards 50 Jonty Parry Hawks 25

Christoper Porteous Lions 50 Alex Clarke Owls 25

Harley Gibson Lions 50 Chase Bachelet Owls 25

Harrison Murphy Lions 50 Eloise Searle Owls 25

Samuel Sparks Lions 50 Finn Breden Owls 25

Brodie Rota Pumas 50 Holly Searle Owls 25

Tom Wright Pumas 50 Hugh  Fairbairn Owls 25

Tom Wyllie Pumas 50 Owen Thwaites Owls 25

Charlie Duncanson Hawks 50 Rex Jaros Owls 25

Jack Day Hawks 50 Rohan Thomas-McDonnell Owls 25

Jacob Bramwell Hawks 50 Zoe Gatrell Owls 25

Max Greer Hawks 50 Alana Robinson Bees 25

Patrick Larsen Hawks 50 Anika Forbes Bees 25

Rocco McConnell Hawks 50 Carly Neville Bees 25

Samuel Duncanson Hawks 50 Elizabeth Highland Bees 25

Teddy Smith Hawks 50 Emily Cowan Bees 25

Toby Morse Hawks 50 Georgie  Pogson Bees 25

Chloe Breden Owls 50 Maya  Zingsheim-Smith Bees 25

Mia Falzarano Bees 25

Milla Behrens Bees 25

Raphael McKay Bees 25

Ty  Just Bees 25

Tyler  Ennor Bees 25

Zara  Smith Bees 25

Oliver Beck Eagles 5

Please Note

Players are sorted by no.of games, grouped by team

and then sorted by first name

100 GAMES + 50 - 99 GAMES 0 - 49 GAMES
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2017/18 Representatives 

Congratulations to all the Seasiders that were named in their respective age divisions All Star side during 

this season: 

Rookie Cup 

Benjamin Baer 

Harley Gibson 

Luka Simmons –Reserve 

LL Minor 

Ash Egan 

James Greer 

James Peel 

Garrett Schaper 

Lincoln Stead 

Nicholas Baer – Reserve 

LL Major 

Luke Donaghey 

Kane Flew 

Daniel Mills 

Zac Morris 

Jackson Taylor 

Junior League 

Jack Donaghey 
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Manly Seasiders 

Baseball Club 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Baseball by the Beach 


